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MEMORANDUM q‘ Q_ﬂ 74

William T. Lichter, Village Manager
FROM: David P. Gorman, P.E., Development Engineer M
DATE: September 29, 2004

SUBJECT: BOT 04-16: 1101 & 1105 E. Highridge Road — Withdrawal

Please remove this item from the Board of Trustees October 7, 2004 meeting agenda.
The petitioner, Mr. Waheed Saeed, has agreed with me that the ordinance should be
withdrawn since DuPage County staff indicated that they would not support his variation
request to the County Stormwater Committee. County staff accepted that there is a valid
case of hardship but, after deliberation, had concerns about setting a precedent of
discounting unbuildable open space areas from detention calculations. Installing a dry
well for each of the three proposed houses will satisfy the detention requirement.
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cc:  David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development



